
Liiiian M. Lowery, Ed.D. 

State Superintendent of Schools 

200 West Baltimore Street • Baltimo e, MD 2120 1 • 4 0-767-01 OD• 410-333-6442 ITV/TDD• MarylandPublicSchool.org 

February 5, 2015 

Dear Offeror: 

Re: CATS+TORFP #ROOB4400107 - Project Managers (SENIOR) 

On March 27, 2014 the Maryland State Department of Education issued the above referenced 

TORFP from the CATS+ Master Contract. Proposals were due July 23, 2014. MSDE received 

eighteen proposals and evaluated the technical and financial proposals. Contract award has not yet 

occurred. 

MSDE has determined that the services of this TORFP need to be modified and that the 

proposed modification warrants a new solicitation. For that reason, pursuant to COMAR 

21.06.02.02C, MSDE has decided to reject all proposals and cancel this solicitation. 

MSDE intends to seek competitive proposals for the revised scope of work in the near future . 

We would encourage you to continue to visit the CA TS + website via the Department of Information 

Technology and/or emaryland.buyspeed.com for other opportunities from MSDE and the State of 

Maryland. 

Sincerely, 

Alan Delman 

Procurement Officer 

C: Teresa Dantzler, Chief Administrative Services Branch 

Lydia Hoover, AAG 

http:emaryland.buyspeed.com
http:MarylandPublicSchool.org

